
July 31, 2017

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
DCC 19 - GARBAGE CHUTES 

WILL BE CLOSED FOR CLEANING  

ON: 

AUGUST 2, 2017 
FROM 9am – 5pm 

DO NOT USE 
Workers will be in the compactor room and 
any garbage coming down the chutes will 

cause serious injury.  

Your cooperation in complying with our 
request is appreciated. 

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE 
THANK YOU.

Management, DCC 19


